
RESEARCH UNDERWAY— 

California Polytechnic Institute, Pomona 
Studies with Zoysia cultivars in the southwest involving 
establishment, adaptation and water use, and iron 
efficiency. 

University of Florida, Ft. Lauderdale 
Evaluation of turf-type bermudagrasses for sod web-
worm resistance. 

Iowa State University 
The mode of action of leafspot development related to 
light and herbicide effects on leaf physiology. 

Michigan State University 
Development of procedures to enable the prediction of 
plant disease occurrence. 

Texas A&M University 
Water management relating to stress and drought. 

SPECIAL GRANTS (One time) 
Michigan State University Library 
For continued support toward book acquisition and micro­
fiche facilities for O. J. Noer Memorial Turfgrass Library. 

Snow time 
is no time 

to start thinking 
about SNOW MOLD 

start winter disease control NOW 
with it ' l* ,*] flcti-dione Thiram 

SWrnr 

Cold weather and snow cover 
before the ground is frozen 
are ideal conditions for Snow 
Mo ld . App ly A c t i - d i o n e 
Thiram late fall before the first 
snow cover and during winter 
thaws to fight fungi. See us 
today for help in winter dis­
ease control. H 

Distributed by 
Chicago Tore Turf Irrigation Inc. 

TURF PRODUCTS LTD. 
Don Maske, Agri-Chemical Sales Specialist 

Phone: 815/838-8164 
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25 YEARS OR BUST 
This was the appropriate atmosphere extended to G0if 
Course Superintendent Mr. Robert Breen. Bob 
many of us know him, celebrated 25 years of service t 
the Arrowhead Golf Club this year. The Managements'! 
Arrowhead showed their sincere appreciation for Boh 
Breen with a party in his honor held at the Club oi 
September 27. 
Many family, friends and fellow superintendents were 
present to join in Bob's celebration. The four children 
and a wonderful wife Miriam, have all played a high 
role in Bob's past success. Bob relates that some peers 
who have had some impact on him were Amos Lapp 
John McGregor, Paul Burdett Sr., and Bill Smith. 
Bob started his career in golf caddying at St. Andrews 
Country Club in 1931. In 1946, after getting out of the 
armed forces, he went to work under Amos Lapp at St 
Andrews Country Club. Bob became Superintendent at 
Arrowhead in 1956 after serving 3 years at Fresh 
Meadows. Bob served as President of the M.A.G.C.S. 
in 1979. Roger Jury states that Bob isn't the best golfer 
in the association, but he sure is the quickest. 
The M.A.G.C.S. extends their congratulations to 
Arrowhead and Mr. Robert Breen for their many years 
of success and wish both a prosperous future. 

T R E E S 
for Golf Courses 

SHADES & EVERGREENS 

Locusts • Maples 
Lindens • Ash 
Spruce • Pine 

Also Shrubs 

INSTALLATION IF DESIRED 

.. .We Locate the Unusual 

NATURE'S NOOK 
BROKER OF LANDSCAPE SUPPLIES 

414 — 785-3700 

There will be a Prayer Breakfast G.C.S.A.A. meeting 
on February 1st, 1982 in New Orleans, 7:30 a.m. 
Ira Eshleman is an interesting person and I think you 
will agree that he is well qualified to lead our Prayer 
Breakfast. 
The exact information is: Golf Course Supt's. Prayer 
Breakfast, Monday, February 1st, 1982. Rivergate 
Center, New Orleans. Room location to be announced 
later. Everyone is invited - men, women, kids, married, 
single. There will be coffee, tea, rolls and juice served-
This is a free event - no charge. Opportunity for free 
will donations will be provided, however, to underwrite 
our costs. 


